
 

 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
 
Muhlenberg College does not discriminate against any person based on age, color, 
disability, gender, gender identity, national or ethnic origin, race, religion, sexual 
orientation, veteran status, or any other basis protected by applicable federal, state or 
local laws. Inquiries and/or complaints of discrimination in violation of non-
discrimination policies including complaints made under Title IX of the Education 
Amendments of 1972 (prohibiting discrimination on the basis of sex) may be directed 
to: Director of Equity and Title IX, Muhlenberg College, Allentown, PA 18104. (484) 
664-3562. 
 
Individuals with complaints of this nature also have the right to file a formal 
complaint with the United States Department of Education: Office for Civil Rights 
(OCR) http://www.ed.gov/ocr. 
 
Employees who believe they have been discriminated against under this policy have 
the right to file a formal complaint with the Equal Employment Opportunity 
Commission at: https://www.eeoc.gov/. 
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